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MEETINGS AT THE TOWN
HALL

NOMINATE YOUR UNSUNG HERO FOR A NEWBURY TOWN
CIVIC AWARD – APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN!

NATIVE HEDGEROW PLANTING AT GREENHAM HOUSE GARDENS

Monday 12 February
Planning & Highways

Committee

Monday 26 February
Civic Pride, Arts & Culture

Monday 18 March
Annual Town Meeting

Monday 25 March
Planning & Highways 

Committee

MEET A COUNCILLOR

The Newbury Town Civic Awards have been launched for 2024.
Nomination forms are available for collection from Newbury Town
Hall, can be completed online or printed off from the Newbury Town
Council website, click on the QR code at the top of the page. 
Paper copies of the forms are also available to collect from the Town
Hall or can be posted on request.

The Newbury Town Civic Awards celebrate achievements, honours
volunteers and recognises those who make a difference in our
community. This year, Newbury Town Council will be celebrating
nominees in five categories of awards. New for 2024, the Local
Community Group Civic Award has been introduced to recognise the
work of local groups who provide service to the Town.

The Mayor of Newbury, Cllr Nigel Foot, said, “I am very excited about
the upcoming Civic Awards ceremony. It’s a great way for us to
celebrate and thank all the innovative, caring ideas and actions that
our residents come up with. It’s always very humbling to hear how
much time and effort our volunteers within the community, devote to
many projects that help the town. This year we are delighted to
announce a new Civic Award for Local Community Groups. This allows
us to recognise larger organisations involving many individuals and
thank them for their contribution to Newbury.”

NEWBURY CIVIC AWARD 2024
NEWBURY TOWN BUSINESS CIVIC AWARD 2024
NEWBURY YOUNG PERSONS CIVIC AWARD 2024
NEWBURY TOWN ENVIRONMENTAL CONTRIBUTION AWARD 2024
NEWBURY TOWN LOCAL COMMUNITY GROUP CIVIC AWARD 2024

                 

The Town Council’s Green Spaces Working Group, together with local volunteers,
successfully planted a native hedgerow at Greenham House Gardens on 27 January. 

Cllr Gary Norman, Leader of the Council said, “We were pleased that a number of
residents came along to help plant the native hedgerow and take part in this
community event. This follows our wildflower seeding that took place at Greenham
House Gardens in the autumn in 2023. Newbury Town Council are sponsoring this
event for the Community to enjoy in the future.”

He continued, “Planting hedgerows such as these will increase the biodiversity and
habitat for wildlife in the area, which continues to be part of the Town Council’s
Strategy.
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